
Tuesday March 09, 2021 

 

To Who it may concern, 

 

I am writing in regards to the Omnibus Bill. I am in opposition to change any of the wordings in this bill. 

The superintendent is not responsible for my children, the schools are not providing services, and having 

the unnecessary added extra paperwork to include reporting of test scores and proofs beyond what is 

currently being required is an invasion of privacy.  

 

Sincerely, 

          Nicole Grilz 


